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A submission for an inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s
process into the feasibility planning for a new sporting and event

stadium in Hobart.



I am against the proposal to build a huge concrete building on one of
the last prime waterfront sites in the Hobart area.

The people who use this stadium will be looking inward. What a
waste of a waterfront site!

Infrastructure needed for this proposal (roads, parking, turning circle
etc. ) will add to the footprint and take up even more precious
waterfront land.

The cost is astronomical at an estimated $375 million dollars and
likely to go higher.

Not every citizen of Hobart loves football !

How can an unelected football organization DICTATE the
development of a prime waterfront site with the backing of the

Murdock media and the Tasmanian government.

The Mercury has had very one sided stories about this proposed
football stadium.

The elected Liberal Government is kowtowing to the demands of the
AFL.

Shame on the Rockliffe government.

There are so many more important needs such as public housing
and health care for this huge amount of money.



There are better proposals for a green space on this precious
waterfront land which would be available to all citizens of Hobart.

This proposal seems to be an old man’s dream and a future
nightmare to the people of Hobart.

Yours Sincerely,

Robyn Trousselot





